
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Dr. Douglas Howell, Superintendent 
 
From:   Jonathan R. Balls, Director of Business Operations 
 
Date:   March 12, 2024 
 
RE:   Food Service Delivery Trucks Bid Award 
 
 
On March 5th, 2024, bids were opened for the purchase of four (4) new Food Service Delivery 
Trucks.  Seven (7) vendors were invited to bid.  Bids from three (3) vendors were received.  One 
bid was unresponsive. The lowest responsible bid for each project is highlighted. 
 

Vendor 
Price Per 

Truck Total Bid price 
Rush Truck Center 
Twin Falls, Idaho $95 153 $380,612 

Con Paulos, Inc. 
Jerome, Idaho $86,133 $344,532 

 
 
Board Action Requested:  Motion to award bid to Con Paulos, Inc., in the amount of $344,532 for 
the four (4) Food Service Delivery Trucks.  These represent the lowest responsible bids for the 
project.  This bid award amount will be fully paid for by Food Service funds. 


